
 

 

11th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians 
 

Year 7 English: trip to see the stage version of ‘Private Peaceful’ 
 
As you are aware, year 7 students have been studying Michael Morpurgo’s novel 
about World War One, ‘Private Peaceful.’ We now plan to offer students an 
opportunity to see the stage version of ‘Private Peaceful’.  
 
The details of the trip are as follows:- 
 

Date: Wednesday 25th May 
Depart from school: 12.45 
Return to school: 18:00 approx. 
Venue: Yvonne Arnaud Theatre in Guildford (matinee performance). 
School uniform to be worn. 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £30.00. This will cover the theatre 
ticket, coach hire and insurance costs. However, if insufficient voluntary 
contributions are received, we will have to cancel the trip.   
 
Please note that representing the school on a trip is a privilege and we reserve the 
right to withdraw that privilege for students who are persistently late to school or 
lessons, do not follow our uniform or behaviour policies or bring the school into 
disrepute in any way. 
 
If you would like your child to take part in the trip, please make the payment of £30 
via the school online payment system (www.scopay.com/emmbrook). Could you 
also please return the reply slip to Mr King in school. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail at: 
mking@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr M King 
Teacher of English 
  



 

 

 
 
 
Student: ___________________________________ Tutor group ______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Private Peaceful theatre trip on May 25th 
2022. 
 
 Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent / Guardian) 
 
(A form requesting details of any medical issues will be sent to parents at a later 
date) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


